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U.S. Department 1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE
of Transportation Washington, DC 20590

NOV 2 9 2010

Federal Motor Carrier
Safety Administration

Refer to: MC-ECC

Mr. Fritz Reiner Kahn
1920 N. Street, N.W. (8" floor)
Washington, DC 20036

Dear Mr. Kahn:

[ want to thank you for your comments in response to Docket FMCSA-2010-0286: Agency
Information Collection Activities; Proposals, Submissions, and Approvals: Request for
Revocation Authority Granted. Your support of the information collection is appreciated,
especially your comments on the accuracy of the estimated burden, and the importance of the
motor carrier having a simple process to relinquish operating authority through the use of Form
OCE-46. The data collected will be used by various communities to analyze various aspects of
the motor carrier industry such as its productivity and its role in the economy.

Thank you for taking the time to comment. I appreciate your support of this initiative.

Sincerely,

A fp

Kenneth E. Rodgers
Chief, Commercial Enforcement Division



